
KBUC 
Station of the Musical Note 

CORONA, CALIFORNIA 
FULL TIME 500 WATTS 

1370 ON THE DIAL TELEPHONE 1370 

March 5, 1949 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. # 2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I regret that your letter of February 12 was 
misplaced but I wish to thank you for writing us 
and to acknowledge your reception of KBUC on the 
night of iiday, February 11, 1949 between the 
hours of 11:16 and 12 Midnight. 

The selections you named conform with our 
listing for that night. Once again I thank you 
for your letter and invite you to join us again 
in the future. 

JGB:wic 

Sincerely, 

/ lert) / 

John G. Bucknum 
Státion Manager 


